CITY OF HILLSDALE FINANCE COMMITTEE

PLACE: CITY HALL CONFERENCE ROOM

DATE: March 7, 2021
TIME: 6:30 PM

PRESENT:
COUNCIL: Bruce Sharp, Ray Briner and Tony Vear
STAFF: David Mackie, City Manager and BPU Director, Scott Hepner, Police and Fire Chief.

PUBLIC: Penny Swan

BOARD OF PUBLIC UTILITIES AND THE CITY OF HILLSDALE ACCOUNTS PAYABLES

Department 175 Cost of Mayor's Reception was under $500.

Department 301 Repairs done on the 2017 Police Cruiser.

Department 567 Tree and Stump removal at Oak Grove Cemetery. City is also reimbursed for
name plate engraving.

Fund 101 Field of Dreams Dumpster.

Fund 202 Also included Reading, Oak and West Bacon.
Department 900 Should be the last payment for the Dawn Theater.
Fund 287 Legal fees for Engineering from ARPA Grant Funds.

Department 544 Equipment repairs were for the BPU Bucket Truck.
Department 546 Problems were in the City’s Main Sewers.
Department 547 MCC stands for Michigan Cross Connection.

Fund 663 Thermal Imaging Camera.

Motioned by Vear and seconded by Briner. Passed 3-0

Public Comment: None

Motion by Vear and seconded by Sharp to adjourn. Passed 3-0
ADJOURNMENT: 6:46PM

Next Meeting

March 21, 2021

6;30PM

City Hall Conference Room
Minutes prepared by Tony Vear acting secretary.




